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Notes From Mrs. Walter 
As I am writing this newsletter, I 

am thinking about how this is 

the last newsletter of the school 

year and how fast the year has 

gone.  I’m so proud of all the accomplishments 

that the students have made this year. As this 

school year comes to a close, I want to express 

how appreciative I am of all the parents and 

what you do to support your child and our 

district. Thank you for all you do! 

 
The last day of school for students is 

Wednesday,  May 15th.  Dismissal will be at 

regular time of 3:20 PM. There will be NO after 

school rec. on the last day of school. 

 
I want to wish our 6th graders good luck next 

year. You are a fabulous group of students who 

will do great things at the Junior High and 

beyond. Good luck and stop in to visit your 

friends at Bennet Elementary. We will miss you! 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone’s smiling 

faces August 15th for the first day of school.  

Thank you for sharing your child with the staff 

of District OR1! 

 

Have a wonderful summer!  Mrs. Walter 
  

5th Grade Science Fair  

5th grade students will be displaying their 
science experiments on Wednesday, May 15th 
in the commons area before school. 

Summer Enrichment 
For those students who are signed up for 
Summer Enrichment, there will be a 
note going home today reminding you of 
important information regarding 
teachers and transportation. 
 

 

Report Cards 

Report cards will be ready to be picked 
up at Bennet Elementary on Monday, 
May 20th.  Please remember to pay any 
library, lunch or before/after school rec. 
fees before the last day of school. Report 
cards will be held in the office until all 
fees are paid. 

 

Palmyra Memorial 

Library 2019 Summer 

Reading Program 

Children ages 4-11 are welcome to 

register for the Summer Reading 

Program at Palmyra Memorial Library. 

Sessions will meet at the Palmyra 

Activities Center from 6:30-8:30. Dates 

include: July 9th, July 16th, July 23rd, and 

July 30th. Please call 402-782-5344 or 

email the library at 

Palmyramemoriallibrary@gmail.com to 

register. 
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Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found area is full—if your 

child has misplaced a clothing item, please 

have them check the “lost and found” area in 

the cafeteria.  Also, please check the front 

entry for snow boots. We have a lot of 

unclaimed snow boots. Any unclaimed items 

will be donated after June 1st. 

 

Bennet Boosters 

All flowers purchased 
through Bennet Boosters 
need to be picked up 
today, Friday, May 10th 

from at the Bennet Legion Hall. Boosters 
will be there until 7:00 PM tonight. 

Please check the Bennet Booster 
Facebook for more information. 

 

KFOR Summer Fun Punch Ticket 

Bennet Boosters are selling the 2019 
KFOR Summer Fun Punch Tickets for 
$5.00.  You can purchase a pass in the 
school office. Businesses that are 
included on the pass are: Lincoln 
Children’s Zoo, Champions Fun Center, 
Paint Yourself Silly, Morrill Hall, Lincoln 
Children’s Museum, Lincoln Saltdogs and 
much more. 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 

May 13th BOE Meeting at PHS 7 PM 

May 14th Awards and 6th Grade 

Graduation 2:00 PM 

May 15th AR Awards 8:45 AM 

May 15th Last day for Elementary  

 

What a great way to end the week 
with Un-Track Day. The students 
and staff had a lot of fun working 
together and laughing with their 
classmates. 

 

 


